
TOWN OF THORNTOWN 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 

March 12, 2022 

9:00 AM 

 

A Special meeting of the Council of the Town of Thorntown was held March 12, 2022, 9:00 am, at the 

Thorntown Town Hall, 101 W. Main St.., Thorntown, IN.  The meeting concluded at 12:00 pm. 

 

The purpose of this meeting was to discuss strategic developments for administration and the town.  The 

discussion of priorities was included in this session. This was only an information gathering.  No decisions or 

voting took place. 

 

 

The following were in attendance: 

 

Sara Fairfield – Council  Koren Gray- Clerk/Treasurer Max Allen – Utility Board  

Bruce Burtner - Council  Dax Norton – MS Consultants  George Gideon – Utility Board 

Dave Williams - Council  Jerry Seymour – Bldg. Inspt. 1 member of the community 

Shawn McClintock – Council    

Larry Truitt – Council    

 

 

 

 

____________________________________   ___________________________________ 

Sara Fairfield       Koren Gray 

Council President      Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

Date: _______________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


